Minutes of the May 1, 2018, Flotilla meeting -

Meeting called to order by FC Joe Cruzen at 19:02.

Dick Lavanture is our new Finance Officer replacing George Cummings.
Many thanks to George for his years of service to our flotilla as Finance
Officer.

Minutes of the March 6 Flotilla meeting approved by voice vote.

FN - George Cummings presented March and April Finance Reports.
Approved by voice vote. Resolution to approve reimbursing George
Cummings for printer ink $100; approved by voice vote.

AV - Jim Johnson -The Flotilla flew seven missions in April. On Saturday, April
28, an Aviation Safety Workshop was held at ASTC and simultaneously, at
ASDET using Go To Meeting. Sixty people attended.

This year’s Boat School is June 8 - 10 at Station Charlevoix.

The Cherry Festival air show will be June 30 and July 1 with practices June 28
and 29. The ASTC open house and ramp display will occur June 29.

CS - Mike Harbin - Schedule of classes offered by our Flotilla is now on
Facebook.

HR - Joe Cruzen - ID cards still held up.

MT - Kathy Fix - A mandatory surface ops training workshop being held after
this (5/1) meeting. The mandatory one hour TCT training will occur after the
Flotilla meeting in June. The four hour TCT training required of newly
qualified surface crew will be presented at the Charlevoix boat school
Sunday, June 10.

PA - Linda Kolhagen - TC Boat Show demanded $220 to allow the Flotilla to
set up a table. We decided to skip this year’'s show. We are planning a table
at the Gaylord air show June 16 and 17.

PE - Dianne Walker - We had 44 students at the recent GPS, Navigation and
Boater Safety classes. Thirty more are signed up for upcoming classes.

Fifty dollars to purchase vouchers for our volunteer paddle craft safety
instructors was approved by voice vote.

VE - Dan Kolhagen - We only have twenty decals; need more. Flotilla did
100 vessel exams last year.

Dtrain will be September 8 and 9 in Novi.



Some members are approaching five years since completing the Mandatory
Training courses. Many must be retaken after five years to remain current.

Meeting adjourned 19:52.

Respectfully Submitted, Tom Power



